
 
 

 

 
 
 

Town of Erin Notice of Motion 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Submitted by: Councillor Brennan 
 
Submission Date: March 3rd 2020 

 

Subject Matter: ESAC Report regarding Single Use Plastics. 
 

           Consideration Date: April 21st 2020 
 

Whereas the ESAC committee has prepared a report in response to Council’s 

request concerning single use plastics. 

 Be it resolved that Council receive this report at the April 21st Council meeting and 

directs the committee to work in conjunction with staff on this issue. 

 
 
 


